
STRENGTH IN BEING A 

BOY CONFERENCE 
Wednesday April 29 

 

This one-day conference will feature workshops 

focusing on a variety of issues that impact the 

everyday lives of young boys. This event is offered 

at no cost to boys aged 10-12 and will include a full 

day of fun and interactive workshops, start of the 

day and lunch time activities, and a great, healthy 

lunch provided by Uptown Chefs. 

 

Workshops and waiver forms will be available on 

the 15th of March, when registration opens. 

 

Here is the web site for more info: 

https://www.kamloopsy.org/sbb.htm 

 

Sandy Lund, Youth Worker, will be taking the boys to this 

conference so please contact her to sign up your son. 

 slund@alib.ca  or 778-257-4123 

https://www.kamloopsy.org/sbb.htm
mailto:slund@alib.ca

